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Dear Sir or Madam:

As a bankruptey attorney representing consumers [ wish to express my support for the
proposed rule changes that would require greater disclosure and itemization of claims
asserted by creditors —— especially mortgage companies —— in order to provide greater
transparency and certainity in the adjudication of consumer bankruptcy cases. Large
commercial lending institutions have at their fingertips all the information concerning
their customers’ accounts and with a couple of mouse clicks, they can provide the
information the proposed rules would require. If the bankruptey process is to be more
efficient, then consumers and their attorneys need to have adequate claim information
from creditors in order to plan the consumer’s bankruptcy case or to better evaluate
alternatives to bankruptcy. Thank you for your kind consideration.

Robert Pullis, Esq.
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The Pullis Law Firm is a .debt-relief agency. as defined by federal bankruptcy law, and we



proudly assist our clients in filing for debt relief under the Bankruptcy Code. Robert Pullis,
Esq., is licensed to practice law in United States Bankruptcy Court, all Texas state courts,
various other federal courts, and United States Tax Court. Principal office is in Houston,
Texas.



